

Our Ref: LD/KH/cc/TuringProjectParentMeeting

8th June 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers

<u>Turing Project – Parent Meeting</u>

The final meeting before the pupils' departure to Germany as part of the Turing Project will take place on Monday 13th June 2022 at 5.30pm in the School Hall at Barr Beacon School.

During the meeting, we will issue final details of the trip, hand out supplies that have been requested and we will be able to answer any questions that you may have.

In the meantime, can I request that you have accessed and downloaded the NHS Covid App so that you can demonstrate proof of vaccination for your child. Please bring this along with you to the meeting on Monday evening.

Please email postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk if you have any questions in advance.

Yours Sincerely

Ms L Draycott Headteacher











postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk